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BY E-MAIL 
 
July 9, 2007 
 
 
Mr. Robert R. Allen 
President 
Trent Rapids Power Corporation 
737 Merton Street 
Toronto, ON  M4S 1B4 
 
Dear Mr. Allen: 
 
Re:  Application for Electricity Generator Licence 
 Board File Number EB-2007-0676 
 
This letter acknowledges receipt of your application for an electricity generator 
licence. The Board has assigned File Number EB-2007-0676 to this matter. 
Please refer to this number in all future correspondence to the Board regarding 
this matter. 
 
Your application as filed is incorrect and cannot be processed until the following 
has been filed: 
  

Reapply by using the Standard Offer Program application and include a 
complete address for the new generation facility.   

 
In your application, you stated that, “the Trent Rapids Power Corporation is a 
50/50 partnership between Peterborough Utilities Inc. and Shaman Power 
Development.”  As Peterborough Utilities Inc. is an affiliate of Peterborough 
Distribution Inc., section 80 of the Ontario Energy Board Act applies. 
 
Section 80 provides that,  
“No transmitter or distributor or affiliate of a transmitter or distributor shall acquire 
an interest in a generation facility in Ontario, construct a generation facility in 
Ontario or purchase shares of a corporation that owns a generation facility in 
Ontario unless it has first given notice of its proposal to do so to the Board and 
the Board,  
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a)  has not issued a notice of review of the proposal within 60 days of the 
filing of the notice; or  

 
b)  has approved the proposal under section 82.” 
 
Peterborough Distribution Inc. is required to file a section 80 application.  For 
your reference, an electronic copy of the section 80 application is attached. 

 
The Board will resume processing your application once the above information 
has been filed.  If the above information is not filed within 30 days of the date of 
this letter, the Board may close the file for this application. 
 
Upon receipt of the required information the Board will issue an 
acknowledgement letter indicating the expected date on which a decision and/or 
order may be rendered. 
 
Please file two paper copies of the additional material and an electronic version 
in Word and in searchable Adobe Acrobat (if available) with the Board Secretary.  
Electronic copies may be submitted on diskette or by e-mail to 
boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca.   
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Julie Doherty, Advisor 
at 416-440-8133or e-mail, Julie.Doherty@oeb.gov.on.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Peter H. O’Dell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 
 
Att.  Section 80 application 
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